
From: Spence Laird
To: Jackson, Rob, EMNRD
Cc: Deb Fiorda
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Riley Permian ACOI monthly update
Date: Wednesday, November 15, 2023 8:55:41 AM
Attachments:

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
Riley Permian’s monthly ACOI update.

Riley did not bring any wells back to production or plug any wells this month.

Spence Laird​

Manager of EHSR

405.543.1411 www.rileypermian.com
Pioneering Discovery in the Permian Basin

​NYSE: REPX

This email and any attachments may be confidential, privileged or otherwise exempt from disclosure under
applicable law. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any transmission errors. This communication is
intended solely for the intended recipient, and if you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately, delete it from your system and do not copy, distribute, disclose or otherwise act upon any part of this
email communication or its attachments.

mailto:spencelaird@rileypermian.com
mailto:Rob.Jackson@emnrd.nm.gov
mailto:debfiorda@rileypermian.com
https://www.rileypermian.com/
tel:405.543.1411
https://www.rileypermian.com/
https://www.rileypermian.com/investors/stock-information/default.aspx



























